
Hello, 

I currently live in House District 30 in the City of North Plains. I feel strongly that my legislative 

interests are best met by living in a House District that shares representation with Hillsboro and 

other parts of Washington County. I strongly oppose a redistricting plan that would put North 

Plains in district 31, or in any district where the primary population centers with which we share 

house representation are Scapoose and St Helens. Nothing against those fine communities 

along the Columbia, but we live and work and spend time every day in Washington County, and 

in Hillsboro. It's been a long time since I've even been to Scappoose. 

 

Sincerely, 

Matt Wallace 

10675 NW 285th Dr 

North Plains, OR 97133 


